
The Australian Spine Registry is being developed to improve 
the quality of care provided to individuals undergoing spine 
surgery in Australia. This registry will allow us to ensure that 
we are providing the highest quality of care to you, our 
patient.  

Prior to surgery, you will receive a Patient Information 
Brochure explaining what is involved in participating in the 
Registry, how your data will be managed and how it will be 
used to improve patient safety. This brochure will clearly 
explain what you are required to do if you do not wish to 
participate.

Participation is entirely voluntary and there is NO COST to 
you.  We will provide information about your surgery to the 
Registry but you may choose to opt-out at any time.

Your care at this practice will not be affected by your decision.

If you have any questions, please speak to your surgeon, 
the reception staff or visit www.spineregistry.org.au
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This practice is proud to be part 
of the Australian Spine Registry.


